
 
 

 

Dear Parents/ Guardians,  

Homework Club will resume on Monday the 4th of November until Thursday the 19th of 

December, for a total of 7 weeks. Homework club is available for children from 1st – 6th class 

and takes place on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday afternoons, commencing at 

14:30 and ending at 15:30. The cost of Homework Club is €8 per session and a payment 

upfront is required to secure your child’s place.  

Term 2- 4th November- 19th December 2024 

Day(s) per week Cost per week Number of Sessions 
over a 7-week period 

Total Cost 

1 €8 7 €56 

2 €16 14 €112 

3 €24 21 €168 

4 €32 28 €224 

 

If you would like to enrol your child in Homework Club, please complete the registration 

form on the back of this sheet and return it in an envelope with payment to Ms. Dowling or 

Ms. Brothwood.  

Due to staff meetings and parent/teacher meetings homework club will not take place on 

the following dates- Monday 11th November, Monday 18th November, Wednesday 27th 

November, Thursday 28th November and Monday 2nd December.  

If there are any other dates on which we will need to cancel the homework club, we will do 

our upmost best to give you enough notice of these dates and a full refund will be returned. 

If you have any queries regarding Homework Club, please email 

gdowling@skrynenationalschool.ie 

  

Kind Regards, 

Ms. Dowling & Ms. Brothwood  
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Please tick which day(s) you would like your child to attend Homework Club: 

Child’s Name Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

 
 
 

    

2nd Child (if 
applicable)  

 
 

    

3rd Child (if 
applicable)  

 
 

    

 

Homework Club Policy:  

• Homework Club allows children the option of supervised time in school to do their homework 

before returning home. This will assist them by providing a quiet and suitable atmosphere in 

which to spend time at their homework free from the normal distractions at home. 

• The club will run between 2:30pm to 3:30pm, Monday to Thursday, in the school. It is available 

to pupils from 1st to 6th class.  

• Places are limited and are given on a first-come, first served basis. Cost per day is €8 per child 

which must be paid in advance. There are no refunds for any missed sessions.  

• Children are encouraged to bring a light snack and drink in line with the Healthy Eating Policy 

in the school. Time will be allocated for pupils to relax and eat/drink prior to starting their 

homework.  

• Children will be encouraged and supported to do their homework to the best of their ability. 

Direction will be offered to the children to assist them in completing their homework if needed 

but a comprehensive evaluation will not be carried out by the supervising teacher.  

• As per the school’s homework policy, the final responsibility for checking the pupil’s homework 

rests with the parents/ guardians. The supervising teacher will not be responsible for checking 

the completion of homework for any child, this remains the responsibility of the parent. The 

supervising teacher will not be checking/ completing learning homework with the children.  

• Pupils that finish their homework early can engage in activities such as reading, puzzles and 

games.  

• The school’s normal code of behaviour is to be always observed.  

• Supervision is provided by staff members of Scoil Cholmcille.  


